
  

Open  
house  

  

The NMU Center for Native American Studies is hosting an  

open house for interested NMU students, NMU employees  

and community members  

Wednesday, August 27 from noon to 2:00 p.m.  

in the Whitman Hall Commons  
 

Enjoy free refreshments.  

NMU students can enter a drawing for prizes.  
 

The McNair Scholars Program staff will be on hand  

to answer questions about their amazing program.  
 

 

 

For more information call the Center for Native American Studies  

at 906-227-1397, visit our website at www.nmu.edu/nativeamericans 

or send an email to cnas@nmu.edu. 


